
REPORT TO ANNUAL MEETING OF TIDBURY 

GREEN PARISH COUNCIL ON 8TH MAY 2012. 
 

MEMBERSHIP 

The Association currently has 34 members and a waiting list of 6 

persons.  The next person on the list has been waiting since August 

last year for a plot to become available. 

 

MANAGEMENT & FINANCE 

Minutes of the AGM held on 12
th

 Jan. 2012 together with the 

Financial Report for year ended 31
st
 Dec. 2011 have already been 

submitted to the Parish Council. 

 
CONDITION OF PLOTS 

The general condition of all plots is excellent and the surrounding 

areas are well maintained. 

A line of hedging has now been planted to screen the newly created 

orchard and wild garden from the allotment plots.  The hedging 

together with an oak tree sapling were provided free of charge by the 

Woodlands Trust to mark the Queens Diamond Jubilee Year.  A 

planting ceremony was held on Thursday 5
th

 April when the oak tree 

was planted on behalf of the Parish Council by Cllr. Elizabeth Child 

accompanied by the Chairman of the Parish Council.  

 

SOCIAL 

A day trip for our members to Buckingham Palace and Grounds 

took place last September and a similar trip to Windsor Castle has 

been arranged for 4
th

 May next. 

 

 

Brian Wood 

Hon. Sec. Tidbury Green Parish Allotment Association 

 

29.4.2012 

 

 


